The letter from international students of Vernadsky CFU 
to participants of XIX World Festival of Youth and Students

Dear participants of XIX World Festival of Youth and Students!
We, international students of Vernadsky CFU, are greeting you from sunny Russian Crimea that became for us second motherland!

We wish you productive work in the festival, storm of new emotions and sea of positive impressions! May everyone shows himself and learn something new!

Also we would like to introduce ourselves. Nowadays about 3 000 international students from 55 countries are studying at the Crimean Federal University.

Every day students from India and Ukraine, Azerbaijan and Uzbekistan, Armenia and Georgia, Poland and Lithuania, Nigeria and Jordan acquire new knowledge here.

Living in a peaceful multiethnic Crimea, we do not know xenophobia, racism, chauvinism. Some of us have meaningless and bloody wars at home, so studying and living in peace is extremely important for us. That's why we want to ask you to keep the peace on our Earth in every possible way.

Crimea gave us an important life lesson - we have seen how people of different ethnicities and religions can live peacefully underneath one sky. And we want it to be this way everywhere in our planet! We are not different, we are special! 

With respect and love,

International students 

of V.I. Vernadsky Crimean Federal University
